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20th December 2023 
 
 

Parent Workshops – Spring Term 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to share with you further opportunities for parents and carers to 
come into the school for a variety of workshops that will be taking place during the 
1st half of the spring term. 

 

Spring 1 - Workshops 

How to support your child with SATs (Year 6) Week 1 – Thursday 11th Jan - 9am 

Anti-Bullying Steering Group Week 2 – Thursday 18th Jan - 9am 

Multiplication Tables Check (Year 4) Week 3 – Thursday 25th Jan - 9am 

Mental Health Awareness – How to 

encourage positive mental health within 

children 

Week 4 – Thursday 1st Feb - 9am 

Building Resilience for parents – led by 

Greenwich Time to Talk 

Week 5 – Wednesday 7th Feb – 2pm 

 

The final workshop of the half term is being led by ‘Greenwich Time to Talk.’ More 

information can be found about them here.  

 

If you have attended any workshops in the first part of the year, we would welcome 

your feedback via this form.  We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Mr Jack Green  
Deputy Head 
 

 

 

 

https://oxleas.nhs.uk/greenwich-time-to-talk/
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=QojE8T5ac0qY2c3UtfAImb3mHa35gXlOpbW47UN-MMtUNkFHOFlGRkJBM1k2WjJOSFA4RFlZWllPWS4u

